



Paradise Valley Home and School Association
Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2022

PVHSA Meeting Minutes September 28, 2022

- I. Call Meeting to Order. *Mary Anne 8:01am*
- II. Welcome to HSA Meeting *(10 minutes)*
Reminder about HSA website and communications
Meeting Minutes - Teresa
 - A. Move to approve: Shana
 - B. Second: Karri
 - C. Motion PassesTreasurer report - Erin
 - A. Move to Approve: Teresa
 - B. Second: Carmen
 - C. Motion Passed
- III. Programs *(10 minutes)*
 - a. Square 1 Art - Jessica
 - i. Wrapped up all the drawings and sent them in, we should get the flyers to order by the end of October.
 - b. Meet the Masters - Megan
 - i. There's a meet the masters meeting right now, last month was Norman Rockwell and this month is Michaleangelo. October 6th is prep day for doing the art projects.
 - c. Project Cornerstone/Funvisor - Luna/Brenda
 - i. Meeting needs to be moved
 - ii. Reading Renee has two last names
 - iii. October is Stand tall Molly Brown
 - iv. Had first funviser for upper grades, but havent done Kinder yet. We need people to supervise funvisor for Kinder and to do more than once a month. Looking for a new date for October to do FunVisor, because its the same day as fall festival right now
- IV. Coming Up *(15 minutes)*
 - a. Poinsettias Sales & money due 10/10 - Carmen
 - i. 4th and 5th go towards their sacramento/ science camp. Lower grades go to the general fund
 - b. No School 10/7
 - c. Unity Day October 19 everyone wear Orange
 - i. Going to ask the 5th grade teachers to help
 - ii. Orange ribbon campaign,
 - d. Hospitality Lunch for November
 - i. First or second week. Marina is in charge
 - e. Fall Festival 10/21
 - i. More info coming out



Paradise Valley Home and School Association
Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2022

- ii. We will get volunteers from 4/5th grade families first, then we will ask the rest of the families.
- f. Adopt-A-Family flyers go out 11/17
 - i. Mary-Anne is in charge of the event, each classroom gets a family. The class will buy presents for that family. Volunteers wrap the presents and they are given to araceli to give to the families
 - ii. We need wrapping paper, tape, etc.
 - iii. gifts are given to the families December 22nd.
- g. Spell-A-thon - maybe at the end of school year if we need more funds
- h. Boon Supply late November
 - i. Catalog sale
 - ii. Looking for a chair for this
 - iii. This goes to general fund

VOLUNTEER POSITIONS - Karie and Shana

- A. Were still working on some spots for Project Cornerstone, we need Boon Supply, Unity Day, We have a list of people who are interested who don't have jobs first

Dining Out Nights:

Cochi's Kitchen 10/12 8am - 7pm and Craft Roots 11/16
15% from Cochi's

Don't forget to use **smile.amazon.com**

Anyone scanning Safeway receipts for **Box Tops**?

- V. New Business and Q&A
 - a. The teachers need a new laminator. We are asking to take up to \$2000 to buy the teachers a laminator from the library fund. (1st vote)
 - i. Move to approve: Teresa
 - ii. Seconded Shana
 - iii. Motion passed
 - b. Community assessment that is upcoming in October,
 - i. Karri will be going to the district to talk to them about it. PArents have a choice of if they want to opt out.
 - ii. The survey is about the social emotional climate of the school. IT will be tied to the student, and we don't know who will have access to this information.
 - iii. This is a district wide survey
 - iv. We would like more information
 - v. Satchel plus test
 - c. Please sign up with Titan before the end of the Month
- VI. Adjourn 8:55 AM

Next meeting: October 26, 2022